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Notification of Rescindment of Temporary Suspension of ISO 9001 

Certification for the Chiba and Hokuriku Plants 

 

As announced in its “March 18, 2021, press release titled “Notification Regarding Temporary 

Suspension of ISO 9001 Certification for the Chiba and Hokuriku Plants, ” DIC announced that a 

special audit conducted by Lloyd’s Register Quality Assurance Ltd. (LRQA) had resulted in LRQA 

notifying the Company of the temporary suspension of ISO 9001:2015 and JIS Q 9001:2015 

certification for the Chiba and Hokuriku plants, effective from the date of the release. On September 

16, 2021, DIC received notification from LRQA that th is temporary suspension had been rescinded 

based on the results of another audit. 

 

With regard to the quality check improprieties that resulted in the recent temporary suspension of 

ISO 9001 certification at the two plants, DIC sincerely apologizes for any inconvenience or concern 

caused to customers and other related parties. The Company pledges to continue taking corrective 

actions to improve its quality management system, as well as to prevent recurrence, to restore 

customers’ trust. 

 

1. Content of notification 

Repeal of temporary suspension of ISO9001 certification 

2. Date of repeal of temporary suspension 

September 16, 2021 

3. Details 

Applicable standards ISO 9001:2015/JIS Q 9001:2015 

Certified registered facilities 1. DIC Corporation Hokuriku Plant 

(Registration number: ISO 9001-0076778) 

2. DIC Corporation Chiba Plant 

(Registration number: ISO 9001-0077376) 

Scope of certification 1. Management of design, and development and manufacture, of 

sysntethic resins and related products, including polyurethane resins, 

polyester resins, acrylic copolymer resins, alkyd resins, plasticizers, 

fluorocarbons and chemical coatings 

2. Research, development and manufacture of synthetic resins, chemical 

materials, health food products and food additives 

 

For more information, please contact the Corporate Communications Department of DIC Corporation at +81 -

3-6733-3033 or dic-press@ma.dic.co.jp. For customer inquiries, please contact your sales group. 
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